BRIGHTPATH REGISTRATION

[bookmark: _GoBack]Primary school leaders are advised that registration for the Brightpath project in Semester 2 2018 will be accepted by email to Maureen Lorimer at maureen.lorimer@scsa.wa.edu.au by Tuesday 1st May 2018.  This is for schools who are currently not registered to use Brightpath.  Please provide the following information:
· Name of school, address and phone number
· School code
· Name of Principal and email address
· Name of Brightpath Coordinator and email address.
 
Newly registered schools will be contacted early Term 2 with an information package regarding the WA Student Number (WASN) plus the due date for registration and demographic information to be supplied to the Authority.  
 
 The Authority will not accept late expressions of interest.
 

